BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

National Office Manila

August 28, 2013

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No. 18

Series of 2013

TO

Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executive

and Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT

RE-SCHEDULING OF THE NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP FOR

PROGRAM COMMISSIONERS

Due to torrential rains that seriously affected most provinces of Luzon last August 19 – 23, 2013 the scheduled National Seminar-Workshop for Luzon Group dated August 21 – 24, 2013 was postponed and is now rescheduled on **September 10 – 13, 2013** at the same venue as stated in the National Office Memorandum No. 15 series of 2013.

All concerned are advised to make necessary follow-up and update their participation with the National Office on or before **September 06, 2013** and communicate their confirmed participants to <u>fod@scouts.org.ph</u> and <u>pard@scouts.org.ph</u>

For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.

WENDEL E. AVISADO

SVP and Acting Secretary General